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Policy 

The Recreation Room aims to serve students and the UW- L community by providing a welcoming environment for 
people to connect, communicate, and have fun! University Centers, with the approval of the Student Association, 
has established the following regulations designed to ensure proper usage of the space and equipment, while 
ensuring the safety of all users. The student employees will enforce these rules and regulations, and are 
empowered to act on behalf of University Centers.   
 

1. The Recreation Room is open 30 minutes after the opening of the building, and will close 30 minutes 
before the Student Union closes, unless changes to hours or availability have previously been posted.  

2. The Recreation Room can be used by all members of the UW-L community. Community members can 
utilize the Recreation Room equipment, and must sign in with staff on duty at the Information Center on 
the first floor.  Minors must have adult supervision at all times.  

3. Gaming equipment (pool cues and balls, air hockey paddles and pucks, etc.) is available to be checked out 
at the Information Center. University ID’s, or other official ID, will be required to use equipment.  

4. Gaming equipment is available to students, faculty, and staff free of charge. 
5. Users are responsible to return all equipment to the Information Center.  
6. Users are responsible for any and all damages to Recreation Room equipment (pool tables, cues, 

controllers, monitors, etc). Individuals may pay for damages with cash or Campus Cash, as students will 
not be billed   

7. All food, beverages, and personal items are prohibited on gaming equipment. All dining dishes and 
flatware should be returned to the dish belt on first floor, or if disposable containers, disposed of properly 
in trash. Any damage from food or drink will be billed to the equipment holder’s student account.  

8. Use of the Recreation Room may be allowed as part of a facility reservation. Charges may apply. 
9. All users of the Game Room must comply with all policies, regulations and code of conduct of University 

Centers and the University of Wisconsin- La Crosse. 
 


